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Delta Dental of Minnesota is the largest regional provider of dental insurance and one of the largest in the nation. 
As a nonprofit, our mission is to ensure access to quality, affordable dental care that meets our members’ needs. 
Our ultimate goal is to improve overall health through oral health.

For more information about Delta Dental of Minnesota, visit DeltaDentalMN.org

98%
Group retention

7,100
Average calls per day

4.1 million
Members nationwide

97%
Inquires resolved  
on first call

99.8%
Financial accuracy

8,800
Minnesota and North 
Dakota employer groups

1.6 days
Average claim turnaround

27,000
Average claims per day

Extensive Dentist Networks

•	 90% of Minnesota’s licensed, practicing 
dentists are part of our networks. 

•	 We have the largest network of dentists in 
Minnesota serving public program enrollees. 

•	 4-out-of-5 of the nation’s dentists are 
contracted with Delta Dental.

•	 60% of North Dakota’s licensed, practicing 
dentists are part of our networks. 

•	 4-out-of-5 of the nation’s dentists are 
contracted with Delta Dental.

Participating Dentists in Minnesota:
Delta Dental Premier®: 2,883
Delta Dental PPO℠: 1,866

Participating Dentists in North Dakota:
Delta Dental Premier®: 273
Delta Dental PPO℠: 101

Investing In Our Communities
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Through corporate philanthropy and its foundation, Delta Dental of Minnesota strives to improve oral health 
across Minnesota. Since 2009, Delta Dental of Minnesota Foundation has invested over $25 million to support 
organizations that work to increase access to care and education for underserved Minnesotans.

In 2017, Delta Dental of Minnesota’s corporate philanthropic giving included:
•	 Providing more than $850,000 in grants, sponsorships and product donations to organizations  

and programs that support Minnesota communities.
•	 Supporting more than 100 organizations.
•	 Donating more than 165,353 toothbrushes.
•	 Matching $19,617 of our employees’ donations to Minnesota nonprofits important to them.


